VILLAGE OF SMITHFIELD
P.O. Box 25
Smithfield, IL 61477

21 September 2011

Kathy Ford
1004 E. Walnut Street
Canton, IL 61520

Re;

FOIA Request dated September 14, 2011

Dear Mrs. Ford,

You and your husband, Vermnon Ford, have been classified as “Recurrent Requesters” under Subsection

G, Section 2 of HB1716. Therefore, as stated in Section 3.2 of HB 1716, we will respond to your request
within 21 business days of its receipt.

Sincerely,

s

Tim Orwig
FOIA Officer
Village of Smithfieid

The Village of Smithfield is an equal opportunity provider.

-~



